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The October challenge is to produce a picture of this 
dramatic landscape. You can choose any medium you like 
and the winner will be chosen at the last demo of the year 
on  on the 10th October so entries in by Wednesday the 
9th at the latest please. 
Usual rules apply. There is a £10 cash prize for the winner. 

The winner of 
the August 
challenge was 
Diane Farrow 
and here’s her 
winning entry 
chosen by 
Paul Talbot 
Greaves at 
his August 
demo. 
Well done Diane!
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Don’t forget the 
New Bury Exhibition
On Thursday the 26th of September for one evening 
only! Why not come along and bring some of your 
recent work to let everyone see what you have 
been up to. Plenty of parking. Starting at 7.30pm 
drinks and refreshments will be provided.
SEE YOU THERE!

Tickets ONLY £1 each available at 
weekly workshops and demos

Fabriano Toned Paper has a 15% cotton content making it ideal for sketching 
and drawing, providing a middle tone for shading and highlighting 
techniques. The smooth surface of the paper makes it great for dry 
techniques and suitable for use with a variety of mediums including charcoal, 
pencils, crayons, pastels and water-based markers. Fabriano has over 7 cen-
turies of experience making paper in Italy, using both traditional and modern 
techniques to create high quality paper for students and 
artists all over the world.

In partnership with our sponsors Ken Bromley Art Supplies

Fabriano Toned Paper Pad 120gsm 
50 Sheets A3 Moss Grey

RRP £25

Art in the Precinct
Just wanted to give a big thank you shout out to all who helped with 
or visited the exhibition over the bank holiday weekend . Although 
things did not get off to the best of starts due to storm Lillian who 
caused chaos on Friday morning. This caused the event to be can-
celled on the Friday and , although we were better off than many 
traders,we had a few broken frames to sort out and pictures to re-
hange. For the other 3 days we had plenty of visitors to our marquee 
and lots of paintings  etc were sold. 
We gave out hundreds of leaflets and chatted to people about our art 
circle,  so hope to see one or two new faces at our workshops and 
demos. I know you will make them welcome.
Thanks again for all your suport, Lesley x
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